
 

New Board elects Management Team 
 

Nampa, Idaho (November 04, 2015) 
 
A New Pacific Press® board of directors was elected 
yesterday at the North American Division year-end meetings 
in Silver Spring, Md. Shortly afterward, the new board 
convened to select the management team for Pacific Press®. 
All five members of the current management team were 
reelected:  
 
* Dale Galusha, president 
* Martin Ytreberg, vice president for finance 
* Doug Church, vice president for marketing and sales 
* Jerry D. Thomas, vice president for product development 
* Robert Congleton, vice president for production. 
 
The new Pacific Press® board of directors will serve for the 
next five years. Many of those who had previously served on 
the board will continue, with the addition of a few new 
individuals. The board has representatives from each union in 
the North American Division. 
 
Those in attendance at the year-end meetings, which wrap 
up today, include more than 200 division, conference, and 
union officials from across the NAD, as well as teachers, 
pastors and laypeople. 

 
Dale Galusha 

reelected to lead 
Pacific Press® 

for another term. 
 
 
 

The press is a powerful means to 
move the minds and hearts of the 
people. . . Tracts, papers, and 
books, as the case demands, 
should be circulated in all the cities 
and villages in the land. Here is 
missionary work for all. 
 
Ellen G. White, 
The Publising Ministry, p. 44 
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